
Viewer Central

Rick Altman



  FCC Record United States. Federal Communications
Commission,2009
  Travelling Concepts in the Humanities Mieke
Bal,2002-11-02 Attempting to bridge the gap
between specialised scholarship in the humanistic
disciplines and an interdisciplinary project of
cultural analysis, Mieke Bal has written an
intellectual travel guide that charts the course
'beyond' cultural studies. As with any guide, it
can be used in a number of ways and the reader can
follow or willfully ignore any of the paths it
maps or signposts. Bal's focus for this book is
the idea that interdisciplinarity in the
humanities - necessary, exciting, serious - must
seek its heuristic and methodological basis in
concepts rather than its methods. Concepts are not
grids to put over an object. The counterpart of
any given concept is the cultural text or work or
'thing' that constitutes the object of analysis.
No concept is meaningful for cultural analysis
unless it helps us to understand the object better
on its own terms. Bal offers the reader a
sustained theoretical reflection on how to 'do'
cultural analysis through a tentative practice of
doing just that. This offers a concrete practice
to theoretical constructs, and allows the proposed
method more accessibility. Please note:
illustrations have been removed from the ebook at
the request of the rightsholder.
  Cinematic Appeals Ariel Rogers,2013-11-19
Cinematic Appeals follows the effect of
technological innovation on the cinema experience,
specifically the introduction of widescreen and
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stereoscopic 3D systems in the 1950s, the rise of
digital cinema in the 1990s, and the transition to
digital 3D since 2005. Widescreen cinema promised
to draw the viewer into the world of the screen,
enabling larger-than-life close-ups of already
larger-than-life actors. This technology fostered
the illusion of physically entering a film,
enhancing the semblance of realism. Alternatively,
the digital era was less concerned with the
viewer's physical response and more with
information flow, awe, and the reevaluation of
spatiality and embodiment. This study ultimately
shows how cinematic technology and the human
experience shape and respond to each other over
time.
  Antebellum American Pendant Paintings Wendy N.
E. Ikemoto,2017-07-06 Antebellum American Pendant
Paintings: New Ways of Looking marks the first
sustained study of pendant paintings: discrete
images designed as a pair. It opens with a broad
overview that anchors the form in the medieval
diptych, religious history, and aesthetic theory
and explores its cultural and historical resonance
in the 19th-century United States. Three case
studies examine how antebellum American artists
used the pendant format in ways revelatory of
their historical moment and the aesthetic and
cultural developments in which they partook. The
case studies on John Quidor’s Rip Van Winkle and
His Companions at the Inn Door of Nicholas Vedder
(1839) and The Return of Rip Van Winkle (1849) and
Thomas Cole’s Departure and Return (1837) shed new
light on canonical antebellum American artists and
their practices. The chapter on Titian Ramsay
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Peale’s Kilauea by Day and Kilauea by Night (1842)
presents new material that pushes the geographical
boundaries of American art studies toward the
Pacific Rim. The book contributes to American art
history the study of a characteristic but as yet
overlooked format and models for the discipline a
new and productive framework of analysis focused
on the fundamental yet complex way images work
back and forth with one another.
  The Place of the Viewer Kerr Houston,2019-05-07
In The Place of the Viewer, Kerr Houston offers a
richly detailed chronological overview of art
historians’ evolving attempts to account for the
physical position of the viewer in discussing
works of art.
  Handbook of Children and the Media Dorothy G.
Singer,Jerome L. Singer,2011-07-25 Cyber-bullying,
sexting, and the effects that violent video games
have on children are widely discussed and debated.
With a renowned international group of researchers
and scholars, the Second Edition of the Handbook
of Children and the Media covers these topics, is
updated with cutting-edge research, and includes
comprehensive analysis of the field for students
and scholars. This revision examines the social
and cognitive effects of new media, such as
Facebook, Twitter, YouTube, Skype, iPads, and cell
phones, and how children are using this new
technology. This book summarizes the latest
research on children and the media and suggests
directions for future research. This book also
attempts to provide students with a deliberate
examination of how children use, enjoy, learn
from, and are advantaged or disadvantaged by
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regular exposure to television, new technologies,
and other electronic media.
  Emblems and the Natural World Karl A.E.
Enenkel,Paul J. Smith,2017-09-11 This
interdisciplinary volume aims to address the
multiple connections between emblematics and the
natural world in the broader perspective of their
underlying ideologies – scientific, artistic,
literary, political and/or religious.
  A Survey of Technical Requirements for Broadband
Cable Teleservices: Subscriber terminals and
network interface [by] Bernard Wieder, Richard H.
Espeland [and] Charles J. Chilton United States.
Department of Commerce. Office of
Telecommunications,1973
  Beginning Excel Services Liviu Asnash,Eran
Megiddo,Craig Thomas,2007-03-07 Written by
Microsoft’s lead developers of Excel Services,
this book shares their insights into the benefits
and usage of Excel’s new server technology so that
you can solve business problems. You’ll learn what
Excel Services is for and how it is used, how to
deploy an evaluation copy of the server and
effectively administer it, and gain an
understanding of how the server works. You’ll also
get step-by-step guidelines for using the server
in each of the scenarios for which it was
designed.
  Official Gazette of the United States Patent and
Trademark Office United States. Patent and
Trademark Office,2001
  Creating the Viewer Justin Wyatt,2024-04-23 A
study of the largely hidden world of primary media
market research and the different methods used to
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understand how the viewer is pictured in the
industry. The first book on the intersection
between market research and media, Creating the
Viewer takes a critical look at media companies’
studies of television viewers, the assumptions
behind these studies, and the images of the viewer
that are constructed through them. Justin Wyatt
examines various types of market research,
including talent testing, pilot testing, series
maintenance, brand studies, and new show
“ideation,” providing examples from a range of
programming including news, sitcoms, reality
shows, and dramas. He looks at brand studies for
networks such as E!, and examines how the brands
of individuals such as showrunner Ryan Murphy can
be tested. Both an analytical and practical work,
the bookincludes sample questionnaires and paths
for study moderators and research analysts to
follow. Drawn from over fifteen years of
experience in research departments at various
media companies, Creating the Viewer looks toward
the future of media viewership, discussing how the
concept of the viewer has changed in the age of
streaming, how services such as Netflix view
market research, and how viewers themselves can
shift the industry through their media choices,
behaviors, and activities.
  A Theory of Narrative Rick Altman,2008-07-03
Narrative is a powerful element of human culture,
storing and sharing the cherished parts of our
personal memories and giving structure to our
laws, entertainment, and history. We experience
narrative in words, pictures, and film, yet
regardless of how the tale is told, story remains
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independent from the media that makes it concrete.
Narrative follows humans wherever they travel and
adapts readily to new forms of communication.
Constantly evolving and always up-to-date,
narrative is a necessary strategy of human
expression and a fundamental component of human
identity. In order to understand human
interaction, award-winning scholar Rick Altman
launches a close study of narrative's nature, its
variation in different contexts, and the method
through which it makes meaning. Altman's approach
breaks away from traditional forms of analysis,
identifying three basic strategies: single-focus,
dual-focus, and multiple-focus. Unpacking an
intentionally diverse selection of texts, Altman
demonstrates how these strategies function in
context and illustrates their theoretical and
practical applications in terms of textual
analysis, literary and film history, social
organization, religion, and politics. He employs
inventive terminology and precise analytical
methods throughout his groundbreaking work, making
this volume ideal for teaching literary and film
theory and for exploring the anatomy of narrative
on a more general level.
  Securing Cisco IP Telephony Networks Akhil
Behl,2012-08-31 The real-world guide to securing
Cisco-based IP telephony applications, devices,
and networks Cisco IP telephony leverages
converged networks to dramatically reduce TCO and
improve ROI. However, its critical importance to
business communications and deep integration with
enterprise IP networks make it susceptible to
attacks that legacy telecom systems did not face.
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Now, there’s a comprehensive guide to securing the
IP telephony components that ride atop data
network infrastructures–and thereby providing IP
telephony services that are safer, more resilient,
more stable, and more scalable. Securing Cisco IP
Telephony Networks provides comprehensive, up-to-
date details for securing Cisco IP telephony
equipment, underlying infrastructure, and
telephony applications. Drawing on ten years of
experience, senior network consultant Akhil Behl
offers a complete security framework for use in
any Cisco IP telephony environment. You’ll find
best practices and detailed configuration examples
for securing Cisco Unified Communications Manager
(CUCM), Cisco Unity/Unity Connection, Cisco
Unified Presence, Cisco Voice Gateways, Cisco IP
Telephony Endpoints, and many other Cisco IP
Telephony applications. The book showcases easy-
to-follow Cisco IP Telephony applications and
network security-centric examples in every
chapter. This guide is invaluable to every
technical professional and IT decision-maker
concerned with securing Cisco IP telephony
networks, including network engineers,
administrators, architects, managers, security
analysts, IT directors, and consultants. Recognize
vulnerabilities caused by IP network integration,
as well as VoIP’s unique security requirements
Discover how hackers target IP telephony networks
and proactively protect against each facet of
their attacks Implement a flexible, proven
methodology for end-to-end Cisco IP Telephony
security Use a layered (defense-in-depth) approach
that builds on underlying network security design
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Secure CUCM, Cisco Unity/Unity Connection, CUPS,
CUCM Express, and Cisco Unity Express platforms
against internal and external threats Establish
physical security, Layer 2 and Layer 3 security,
and Cisco ASA-based perimeter security Complete
coverage of Cisco IP Telephony encryption and
authentication fundamentals Configure Cisco IOS
Voice Gateways to help prevent toll fraud and
deter attacks Secure Cisco Voice Gatekeepers and
Cisco Unified Border Element (CUBE) against rogue
endpoints and other attack vectors Secure Cisco IP
telephony endpoints–Cisco Unified IP Phones
(wired, wireless, and soft phone) from malicious
insiders and external threats This IP
communications book is part of the Cisco Press®
Networking Technology Series. IP communications
titles from Cisco Press help networking
professionals understand voice and IP telephony
technologies, plan and design converged networks,
and implement network solutions for increased
productivity.
  Renaissance Theories of Vision John Shannon
Hendrix,Charles H. Carman,2016-12-05 How are
processes of vision, perception, and sensation
conceived in the Renaissance? How are those
conceptions made manifest in the arts? The essays
in this volume address these and similar questions
to establish important theoretical and
philosophical bases for artistic production in the
Renaissance and beyond. The essays also attend to
the views of historically significant writers from
the ancient classical period to the eighteenth
century, including Plato, Aristotle, Plotinus, St
Augustine, Ibn Sina (Avicenna), Ibn al-Haytham
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(Alhazen), Ibn Sahl, Marsilio Ficino, Nicholas of
Cusa, Leon Battista Alberti, Gian Paolo Lomazzo,
Gregorio Comanini, John Davies, Rene Descartes,
Samuel van Hoogstraten, and George Berkeley.
Contributors carefully scrutinize and illustrate
the effect of changing and evolving ideas of
intellectual and physical vision on artistic
practice in Florence, Rome, Venice, England,
Austria, and the Netherlands. The artists whose
work and practices are discussed include Fra
Angelico, Donatello, Leonardo da Vinci, Filippino
Lippi, Giovanni Bellini, Raphael, Parmigianino,
Titian, Bronzino, Johannes Gumpp and Rembrandt van
Rijn. Taken together, the essays provide the
reader with a fresh perspective on the
intellectual confluence between art, science,
philosophy, and literature across Renaissance
Europe.
  The Complete Book of Drawing Barrington
Barber,2018-01-16 What does every budding artist
need to know about drawing? And what quick skills
can you pick up to help you on the way? In this
instructive book, Barrington Barber shows you just
this, offering tips and tricks as he guides you
through the fundamental aspects of drawing. Get to
grips with still-life composition, draw dynamic
bodies in motion, and capture the spectacular
natural world. The Complete Book of Drawing is a
distillation of the many skills that the aspiring
artist needs to develop. As Barrington Barber
knows from his many years of teaching and
practising art, it is crucial for you to develop
your own artistic style. And, uniquely among
practical art books, this is what The Complete
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Book of Drawing provides. By revealing the nuances
of texture, composition and perspective, this book
will enable you to look at the world around you
with fresh eyes.
  Mental Floss: The Curious Viewer Jennifer M.
Wood,Mental Floss,2021-10-19 From Mental Floss,
the premier online destination for curious minds,
comes a deep dive into the greatest television
shows from the last 20 years. Filled with little-
known facts and lists of must-see shows, this
fascinating collection includes: The hardest role
to cast on Game of Thrones • The DEA’s involvement
in Breaking Bad • The lost Black-ish episode
deemed too divisive for TV • The real-life
inspiration for Mad Men’s Don Draper • The
identity of “Ugly Naked Guy” on Friends • When
George Lucas sued Battlestar Galactica • How Curb
Your Enthusiasm saved a man from the death penalty
• When Doctor Who’s TARDIS went to court • The
story behind Law & Order’s iconic “dun-dun” sound
effect Mental Floss: The Curious Viewer also
contains many of Mental Floss’s famously
fascinating lists, such as Actors Who Asked for
Their Characters to Be Killed Off, The Most-
Watched TV Series Finales Ever, TV Characters Who
Were Inspired by Real People, Bizarre TV
Crossovers, Amazing One-Season Shows, Important
Moments in LGBTQ+ History on TV, and Unforgettable
Television Cliff-Hangers.
  'Grease Is the Word' Oliver Gruner,Peter
Krämer,2019-11-22 Bringing together a group of
international scholars from diverse academic
backgrounds, ‘Grease Is the Word’ analyses the
cultural phenomenon Grease. From the stage show’s
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first appearance in 1971 to the Hollywood film of
1978 and twenty-first century responses to the
‘Grease Megamix’, ‘Grease Is the Word’ reflects on
the musical’s impact and enduring legacy. With
essays covering everything from the film’s
production history, political representations and
industrial impact to its stars and reception, the
book shines a spotlight on one of Broadway’s and
Hollywood’s biggest commercial successes. By
adopting a range of perspectives and drawing on
various visual, textual and archival sources, the
contributors maintain a vibrant dialogue
throughout, offering a timely reappraisal of a
musical that continues to resonate with fans and
commentators the world over.
  Exploring Alterity in a Globalized World
Christoph Wulf,2016-01-13 This volume develops a
unique framework to understand India through
indigenous and European perspectives, and examines
how it copes with the larger challenges of a
globalized world. Through a discussion of
religious and philosophical traditions, cultural
developments as well as contemporary theatre,
films and media, it explores the manner in which
India negotiates the trials of globalization. It
also focuses upon India’s school and education
system, its limitations and successes, and how it
prepares to achieve social inclusion. The work
further shows how contemporary societies in both
India and Europe deal with cultural diversity and
engage with the tensions between tendencies
towards homogenization and diversity. This
eclectic collection on what it is to be a part of
global network will be of interest to scholars and
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researchers of South Asian studies, philosophy,
sociology, culture studies, and religion.
  Drawing Investigations Sarah Casey,Gerry
Davies,2020-06-11 Using close visual analysis of
drawings, artist interviews, critical analysis and
exegesis, Drawing Investigations examines how
artists use drawing as an investigative tool to
reveal information that would otherwise remain
unseen and unnoticed. How does drawing add shape
to ideas? How does the artist accommodate to
challenges and restraints of a particular
environment? To what extent is a drawing
complementary and continuous with its subject and
where is it disruptive and provocative? Casey and
Davies address these questions while focusing on
artists working collaboratively and the use of
drawing in challenging or unexpected environments.
Drawing Investigations evaluates the emergence of
a way of thinking among an otherwise disconnected
group of artists by exploring commonalities in the
application of analytical drawing to the natural
world, urban environment, social forces and lived
experience. Examples represent a spectrum of
research in international contexts: an
oceanographic Institute in California, the
archives of Amsterdam's Rijksmuseum, the Antarctic
Survey, geothermal research in Japan and the
Kurdish diaspora in Iraq. Issues are situated in
the contemporary theory and practice of drawing
including relationships to historical precedents.
By exploring drawing's capacity to capture and
describe experience, to sharpen visual faculties
and to bridge embodied and conceptual knowledge,
Drawing Investigations offers a fresh critical
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perspective on contemporary drawing practice.
  Handbook of Research on Global Media’s
Preternatural Influence on Global Technological
Singularity, Culture, and Government Schafer,
Stephen Brock,Bennet, Alex,2022-02-11 Trends of
the last few years, including global health
crises, political division, and the ongoing threat
to social-environmental survival, have been
continually obscured by disinformation and
misinformation and therefore created a need for
stronger global technological media policy. It is
no longer acceptable or moral to support a global
communication network based only on market factors
and propaganda. The Handbook of Research on Global
Media’s Preternatural Influence on Global
Technological Singularity, Culture, and Government
views preternatural healing of the media-sphere
from a variety of perspectives on the dynamic of
heart-coherent entertainment. Specifically, it
addresses the subject of a healthy media from a
variety of fractal perspectives. Covering topics
such as collective unconscious, mediated reality,
and government media trust, this major reference
work is an essential resource for librarians,
media specialists, media analysts, sociologists,
government employees, communications specialists,
psychologists, researchers, educators,
academicians, and students.
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